
QUEEN ELIZABETH SECONDARY 
GRAD OF 2017 EXIT INTERVIEWS 

Wednesday, April 19th & Thursday, April 
20th   

Queen Elizabeth Secondary – Library Learning 
Commons

Save the Date! 
Our Grade 12 students have been preparing 
themselves to transition into the world 
beyond secondary school and are ready to 
share their experiences.  They invite you to 
join them in conversation as they 
demonstrate their knowledge, highlight 
their accomplishments & reflect upon their 
plans as they move forward in their 
journey. 

We are hoping that you will be able to join 
us as a new or returning interviewer for 
part or all of the day on Wednesday, April 
19th and/or Thursday, April 20th from about 
8:15am – 1:45pm.  Lunch will be provided. 

If you are able to join us please mark your 
calendar and let us know your availability 
at cosen_d@surreyschools.ca  before 
Friday, March 10th.    Further details to 
follow. 

Your support of our Graduates is much 
appreciated and we look forward to seeing 
you in April.                                                             

!  

Come hear what the future 
holds… 

DON COSENS 
GT Coordinator QESS 
604 588-1258  
Cosens_d@surreyschools.ca!
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